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DETENTION POND SENSITIVITY MEETING MINUTES

Basin 4100 and DFA 0056 OSP
Wednesday, November 27, 2017
10:00 am Conference Call

Attendees:

Name Representing E-mail

Urban Drainage and Flood Control

Brooke Seymour District (UDFCD) bseymour@udfcd.org

Jim Kaiser City of Thornton (Thornton) Jim.Kaiser@cityofthornton.net
Anna Sparks Adams County asparks@adcogov.org
Amy Gabor Olsson Associates (Olsson) agabor@olssonassociates.com

Discussion Items:

The meeting was held to discuss the results of the detention pond sensitivity analysis, identify
which ponds to be included in the model, and any other known areas of concern that should
be considered moving forward. All conclusions made in the Pond Sensitivity Meeting on
November 15, 2017 were confirmed in this meeting. Please reference the November 15,
2017 — Detention Pond Sensitivity Meeting Minutes for a comprehensive account of the
meeting.




